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NOTIFICATION REGARDING SELECTION OF THE POST 

OF HEAD SYSTEMS (IT) 

 

The post of Head Systems (IT) was advertised vide 

Advertisement No. 01/2012. Accordingly, all the applications 

received in pursuant to the said advertisement have been 

scrutinized as per terms & conditions mentioned in the 

advertisement.  

 

However, after detailed scrutiny, it is observed that none of the 

candidates are found suitable for said post. As such all the 

concerned candidates are hereby informed that, the selection 

process of the post of Head Systems (IT) has been treated as 

cancelled.    

  

                  Sd/- 
          Chief General Manager (HR) 

 
Date:-11.02.2013 


